
Attention Users of Ellis Library
Elevators Are Out of Service on Feb. 25

We regret to inform you that due to scheduled repairs, the two, 
ground-to-fourth-floor elevators will NOT be operational on Friday, 
Feb. 25. (The ground-to-first-floor elevator in the Information 
Commons will be working, however.) See map below for location of 
the elevators.

If you are unable to use the stairs, and if you need assistance retrieving 
resources from the upper floors, please inquire at the Reference Desk 
on the first floor, 882-4581. Someone there will be able to arrange 
assistance for you.

Questions? Contact Ellis Library Security at 882-4220 or 
Cindy Cotner, 882-4693.
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